
PUBLIC LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The Johnson County Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4), operated by the Johnson 
County Department of Planning and Zoning, 86 West Court Street, Franklin, IN 46131,  intends 
to discharge storm water into the Pleasant Run-White River watershed (#051202011206) and 
the Clear Creek-White River watershed (#051202011401) and is submitting a Notice of Intent 
letter to notify the Indiana Department of Environmental Management of our intent to comply 
with the requirements Environmental Management of the MS4 General Permit to discharge storm 
water run-off associated with municipal separate storm sewer systems. 
 
Questions regarding this notice should be directed to the Johnson County Department of 
Planning and Zoning, 86 West Court Street, Franklin, IN 46131, phone 317-346-4350. 
 


